
Yes, there is a need for restaurants and live performance venues to have access to economic support, but it is clear that movie 
theatres should not be excluded from funds to support them. This last year has been extremely difficult, but when we look to the 
other side of this pandemic, we want to see people coming together again in all ways. Please add movie theatres to the house bill. 
Support local. Support community. Be fair and equitable. Thank you. 


